








Newspaper 

club coming 

soon!  

In September, we shall be starting our first ever 

Newspaper club!  

Are you in Key Stage 2 and would you like to be 

a journalist and write about local news and our 

school events?   

Our first edition will be a Christmas newspaper 

where YOU can be part of it! 

Interested?  See Mrs. Tebay for more information.   

 


